Application for NCMATYC Travel Assistance Award

to attend the

2012 AMATYC Conference
Form must be POSTMARKED by April 30, 2012.

NCMATYC will offer travel assistance of up to $1000 for a North Carolina community college instructor to attend the AMATYC Conference in Jacksonville, Florida, November 8 – 11, 2012.  NOTE: AMATYC will provide additional funds to cover registration.  AMATYC desires that their award goes to an individual who has not previously attended an AMATYC Conference.  The NCMATYC travel assistance is intended to support and promote faculty involvement and leadership in NCMATYC.  Criteria include NCMATYC membership of at least two years, previous attendance at an NCMATYC conference, and an appropriate letter of support from an NCMATYC member.  Those who receive the award are expected to share ideas gained at AMATYC by leading a session at the spring NCMATYC conference and contributing an article to the NCMATYC newsletter.

[A]
Print or type the following information.


Name:

            _______________________________________________


School:

_______________________________________________


E-mail Address:
_______________________________________________


Preferred mailing address:






__________________________________________






__________________________________________







__________________________________________

[B]
Are you an AMATYC member?  ___ Yes  ___ No

[C]
Number of AMATYC Conferences you have attended ______________________ 

[D]
Identify NCMATYC Conferences that you have attended _______________________________


_____________________________________________________________________________  

[E]
Please attach a letter of support from an NCMATYC member.
[F]
Please write a brief statement (50 words or less) explaining ways you have supported NCMATYC.

Mail form to:                                


Suzanne Williams                                   
             6936 Kimberton Dr.

Charlotte, NC 28270


You may also scan the completed form and letter of support and email them to suzanne.williams@cpcc.edu. If you have not received acknowledgement of receipt within one week, please call (704) 330-4297.

